
R-16 – CORRESPONDENCE – Anthony Cruz 

From: Ant Works [mailto:antworks68@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 2:15 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Agenda Item 16 
 
This is my comment / request for Agenda item16 (RV's and oversized vehicles) of tonight's city 
counsel meeting: 
 
RV's need to be restricted from parking on our public streets. Neighbors who own RV's do not 
care about their neighbors and what parking their large vehicles on the street cause, also RV 
owners who are not Long Beach tax paying residents, park in front of my home on Parkcrest 
(Heartwell Park) and have had traffic of many people. That activity is suspicious and is of the 
opinion of drug dealings. I have called the Police. Please approve this bill.  
 
Anthony Cruz 
 
Parkcrest Resident  
 
District 5 
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